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Date:  10 December 2020 

 

To:  All Proposers 

   

From:  Kate Hall, Facilities Secretary, Dallas School District #2 

 

Subject: ~ Dallas High School Fire Alarm Replacement 

      

 

 

 

Proposals for the above referenced project, Dallas High School Fire Alarm Replacement were 

received and reviewed on Wednesday, December 9, 2020 at 2:00 p.m.  Four proposals were 

received for the project.  However, two were non-responsive.  Bid results for the responsive 

bidders are as follows: 

 

Proposer Base Bid 

Point Monitor $245,000.00 

NW Security & Automation LLC $164,873.00 

 

 

The Dallas School District School Board will review all bids during their next board meeting at 

the Dallas School District administrative offices building on December 16, 2020.  

 

We would like to sincerely thank all of you for your time and interest in our projects. 
 

 

 

 


